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24 September 2025 
Years 10 and 12 Salts Mill 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent / carer  
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have an opportunity for our Year 10 and Year 12 Art 
students to experience a trip to Salts Mill in Saltaire, Shipley to view the current David Hockney 
permanent exhibition and his new display of ’20 Flowers for 2025 and Some Bigger Pictures’ on 
Friday 17 October 2025. 
 
We will then do some outdoor drawings to study the immediate environment to support their 
understanding of Hockney landscapes (Year 10) and Architecture (Year 12). 
 
The cost of the trip is £16.50 per student, which includes transport and insurance. Please note the 
trip is an ‘optional extra’ under the 1996 Education Act" and the school is therefore permitted to 
charge for this activity.   
  
If you would like your child to attend, please make payment via the Arbor parent portal by 12:30pm 
on Friday 26 September 2025. To do this, please log into the portal and search for Activities/Trips. 
By making this payment you are consenting to your child attending the above trip.   
  
Unfortunately, if payment is not received by this time, your child will not be able to attend.  
 
Food is not included therefore students will need to either bring a packed lunch or money to 
purchase food whilst there.  
 
Students can wear own clothing but must ensure it is suitable for the weather conditions with 
comfortable shoes for walking.  
 
We will depart from/return to Hessle High School - students are to meet in the canteen at 8.30am, 
students will not line up and get their morning mark in the canteen) We will return to school at 
approximately 2:00pm, traffic depending. 
 
The schedule for the day is:  

 
• 8:30am Meet in canteen for registration  
• 8:45am Coach departs 
• 10:15am Coach arrives at Salts Mill 
• 11:45am Lunch  
• 12:15pm Work outside taking photographs of landscape 
• 1:00pm Walk to coaches 
• 1:15pm Travel back to Hessle High School  
• 2:45pm             Coach arrives back at Hessle High School 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/


 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on sue.lewis@hessleacademy.com    
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully   

 
Miss S Lewis   
Head of Arts Faculty  
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